To: Members of the graduate program committee
From: Charles E. Schmidt College of Medicine
Re: course change requests and course termination

After the completing the first offering of the third year of the MD curriculum, the College of Medicine
Curriculum Committee approved the recommendation of the M3M4 Curriculum Committee to remove
Geriatrics as an independent clerkship and include its curriculum components in the Internal Medicine,
Surgery, and Psychiatry Clerkships. The 15 credit hours for the Geriatrics clerkship were evenly
distributed to the other three clerkships. This results in the credit hours for the year remaining the same.



